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The passing of this bill would be monumental for all interior designers in Oregon. It 

would give me and my colleagues the recognition and appropriate level of 

responsibility to work within our field and expertise. So much time, knowledge and 

care is needed to design interiors for the health, safety and well-being of the public. 

Commercial interior designers have been a crucial part of every architectural design 

team I have worked with, and the field of architecture is better with their collaboration. 


